
                                                             Thursday 26th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our Harvest celebration children will be taking part in a range  
of activities all about autumn, which are closely linked with various subjects 
and skills within the curriculum. 
 
During this week, we will also be inviting families in to school to join your child in 
some autumnal activity workshops. This will be an opportunity for you to spend some 
time with your child, their peers and the adults they work with. 
 
Due to space within our school, we can only have 1 adult per child attending the 
workshops. Toddlers and any preschool siblings are unable to join us on this occasion. 
 
Please see the timetable below for days and timings: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will also be requiring volunteers to help collect and take our Harvest Donations to 
Gravesham Foodbank on Monday 14th October 2024.  

 
Parents who notified us of their desire to volunteer for such school events, 
via the parent survey, will be contacted directly to check their availability. 

 
Thank you for your continued support, 

 
Miss Hassell 

 
Please complete the Parentapp form if you wish to attend.  

 
 

 

Monday 7th October 
Year 5 9.10-9.40 

Year 4 11.00-11.30 

Year 2 2.30-3.00 

Tuesday 8th October 
Year 6 9.10-9.40 

Year 3 11.00-11.30 

Year R & Year 1 2.30-3.00 


